
 

School of Social Work- The Voice 
 
Welcome to the first issue of The Voice, the new weekly e-newsletter 
from the School of Social Work for students, faculty and staff. We hope 
this will streamline communication from the School so you'll have the 
important information you need from one source.  
 
OPPORTUNITIES 
The Homeless Coalition is looking for volunteers to participate in shifts 
in its panhandling survey, Friday and Saturday, Nov. 6 and 7. 
Volunteers will be sent out in pairs, so if you have a friend who would 
like to participate, let us know. We will have two training sessions with 
dinner - Oct. 29 and Nov. 3, both from 5:30 to 7:30 p.m. For more 
information, contact Kim Kotrla. 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS  
BSW NASW Meeting -- Oct. 6, 6 p.m., Tracey Kelley's house Tracey 
Kelley 
MSW NASW Meeting -- Oct. 6, 5 p.m., Room 121 at the School 
Truett Preview Days -- Oct. 8-9 
Fall Premiere -- Oct. 10 Tracey Kelley 
NASW/TX Convention -- Oct. 15 - 17 David Pooler 
Baylor Fall Break (No Classes) -- Oct. 16-17  
 
Walking Alongside: Addressing Poverty in Community 
Ministries will be Oct. 16 - 17 at Seventh and James Baptist Church 
on the Baylor campus. Hosted by the Center for Family and 
Community Ministries, the workshop will introduce church leaders to 
resources that have been prepare to help congregations engage in new 
ministries. Churches will have the opportunity to plan how to establish 
or improve their ministries for community transformation. Contact 
Kimberly Schlesinger for more information. 
 
Baylor Homecoming -- Oct. 23-25: SSW Homecoming Reception in 
tent outside our building, 10 a.m. Saturday Judith Stolz 
 
EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY 
If you are interested in working in the Center for Family and 
Community Ministries helping them with their website (they will train 
you) 20 hours/week at $10/hour, please let me know ASAP. This 
position will also be available in the Spring. Dennis Myers 
 
ROOM FOR SUBLEASE 
One bedroom available for sublease during the spring 2010 semester. 
The house is on 27th and Proctor by the old Hillcrest Hospital. It is a 2-
bedroom/1-bath house and it would be shared with my current 
roommate. Rent is $375/month per person plus utilities ($125-150 on 



average). The lease ends in May. It's a great location and a way cute 
house. Contact Mary Zane Morton if you or anyone you know might be 
interested at: 303-875-2487 or Mary Morton 
 
Follow The School of Social Work on Facebook and Twitter! 
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